
Tail Insurance Necessity Evaluation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Evaluation of Tail Insurance Necessity 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to provide an evaluation regarding the necessity of 

tail insurance following the conclusion of your professional practice. 

As you are aware, tail insurance offers coverage for claims made after the termination of your 

professional liability insurance. Given the nature of your practice and the potential for claims to 

arise from incidents that occurred during your coverage period, it is essential to assess the need 

for this type of insurance. 

After careful consideration of the following factors: 

• Duration of practice 

• Type of services provided 

• Claims history 

• State regulations regarding professional liability 

It is my recommendation that you secure a tail insurance policy to ensure comprehensive 

protection against any unforeseen claims. This will safeguard your personal and professional 

assets effectively. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or would like to discuss this further. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


